
Meet Mrs. Barowski

About Me:

I love kids and teaching!  
Having been in 
education for 20+ years, 
I am fortunate to be 
able to spend my days 
with you!  When I am 
not at school, I enjoy 
hiking and reading.  

You were born to be a player.  
You were meant to be here. 

This moment is yours.
Herb Brooks, US Olympic Hockey Coach

Your email: 
barowskim@nashua.edu

Contact Me:

I am looking forward to 
working with you this year!  There 
are lots of new things we will 
learn and new friends to be made.   

I hope you have practiced 
reading this summer!  Have a 
book ready to read when you have 
a few extra minutes to fill.  In 
Math, we will be learning 
multiplication facts.  We will 
begin with the facts of 0, 1, 2, 5 
and 10.  Please begin practicing 
them!  The more familiar you are 
with them now, the better you 
will be in math! 

We will have an exciting, 
busy, learning filled year 
together.  I am eager to begin 
working with you!

I can’t wait to meet you!

mailto:barowskim@nashua.edu

